
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

     
June 28, 2022 
 
 
 

        
TO: All UAW General Motors Local Union Presidents, Shop Chairpersons, Vice 

Presidents, Financial Secretaries and Recording Secretaries 
 
RE: GM Subsystems Manufacturing LLC - Strike Deadline 
 
Dear Union Brothers and Sisters: 
 
As you may know, UAW-represented employees of GM Subsystems Manufacturing LLC 
have been in contract negotiations for some time and have now set a strike deadline for 
this Thursday, June 30, 2022 at 10:00 am.  
 
I am writing to remind you that as a General Motors employee covered by Paragraph 117 
of 2019 UAW-GM National Agreement, you must continue to report to work in the event 
of a strike by the Subsystems unit.  In addition, you may not take part in the picketing that 
will accompany a strike. 
 
Although you cannot be part of the strike, there are things you can do to support our 
brothers and sisters who work in the Subsystems unit.  Please call your local union and 
ask how you can help. 
 
Please share this correspondence with all our members who may be impacted if a 
strike takes place. 
      In solidarity, 
 
 

       
       

Terry Dittes 
      Vice President and Director 
      UAW General Motors Department 
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